
MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR REPORT 

RMT MEETING 2/7/21 

 

 

Attended a video workshop in Dec put together by SAI for Membership Coordinators. 

 

Prepared and presented a class at the virtual Singing Summitt in Jan. 

 

Have been working with Jan Seales to compile the longevity milestone anniversary list.  At this time 

we have 59 members with 25+ years of membership (on 5-yr dates).  Of these, there are 2 at 50 yrs, 1 

at 55 yrs, 1 at 60 yrs and 1 at 65 yrs.  Currently verifying with choruses that these are correct. 

 

Received a message from SAI membership dept on 2/5/21 regarding the status of chapters in Region 4 

with 17 or less members. Requesting an update on status. These choruses are Almost Heaven (8) 

Friendship VII (14) Harmony Hills (15) Harmony Roses (16) Ohio Heartland (17) and Unbridled 

Harmony (10). These are the same chapters we have been monitoring on our own.  I sent a response 

and update earlier today. 

 

Have had multiple contacts with the DEI committee and Sue in the past 10 days regarding 

circumstances that will be discussed today. Participated in a ZOOM meeting with Sue and DEI 

members on Thursday 2/4/21. 

 

Contacted my chorus buddies before the last RMT meeting without receiving responses from any of 

them.  Have not contacted them before this meeting. 

 

Marsha Leistner 

Membership Coordinator 

 

 

 


